Dear Families,
	Valentines Day is fast approaching; less than a week away! On Monday February 14th, 2011 we will be graphing how many articles of Valentine colored clothing your child is wearing. Much like we did when we created a fruit loop class graph. 
To celebrate Valentine’s Day we are planning on graphing how many articles of Valentine clothing your child can wear. Valentine clothing colors are red, pink, white, or purple. For instance the red sock on your child’s left foot will count as one article of clothing. 
We will tally up how many articles of clothing each child has on and create a class graph. We will be discussing who wore the most, who wore the least, and who was in the middle. I hope you and your family have a wonderful Valentine’s Day! If you have any questions please feel free to ask myself or Mrs. Fairfield.
Sincerely,
Miss MacMurray
Student Teacher
